NOTICE TO PROPOSERS


The TAMPA SPORTS AUTHORITY has received an unsolicited proposal to erect a communications (cell) tower at Rocky Point Golf Course.

The Authority hereby issues Public Notice of its intent to receive other proposals for the same service/project as stated above.  Proposals can be submitted at the office of the Tampa Sports Authority located at 4201 North Dale Mabry Highway, Tampa, Florida 33607.

The Authority will accept proposals from Friday, May 19, 2023, through close of business on July 14, 2023. 

Proposals will be reviewed by staff on July 17, 2023.  A final selection will be made by July 18, 2023, and written notice will be given to all proposers.

The TAMPA SPORTS AUTHORITY reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, to waive irregularities, if any, and accept the proposal, which in the judgment of the Authority, is determined to be in its best interest.

Dated at Tampa, Florida this 18th Day of May 2023.




							
							
					/ss/		Deltecia Jones
Purchasing Manager
TAMPA SPORTS AUTHORITY
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